

December 4th, 2014

Dear Mr. Jamal Haddad & Members of El-Funoun,

I am writing this letter to express my profound appreciation for your visit to Canada and to convey the many sentiments of gratitude for your beautiful performances I am hearing from Canadians of every walk of life.

You have made a wonderful impression on Canada by demonstrating the true spirit of Palestinian culture. You offered the people of this country an insight into the Palestinian struggle through the window of our art and music. It was a diplomatic overture well-received by Canada's politicians, the media, the diplomatic corps, and the general public.

I'd like to thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedules to travel half way around the world to visit us. Your performances will be remembered for a long time here. I hope you will come to Canada again – you are already missed.

I wish all the best to you in your future endeavors.

Warm regards,

H.E. Said Hamad, Chief Representative

Palestinian General Delegation in Canada



